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     Ref.No. AIUCBPF/95/2018-21                                                                                  Dated 13.8.2020 

 

The General Manager, 

UCO BANK, 

Head Office, 

Personnel Services Department, 

Salt Lake, Kolkata-64. 

 

Sub: INTRODUCTION OF NEW MODULES IN HRMS (RETIREES’ SCREEN FOR PERSONNEL 

DETAILS UPDATION OF RETIREES. 

 

Sir, 

 

With reference to above and in connection with H.O Circular No.CHO/PMG/2020-21/22 dated 

4.8.2020, we like to draw your kind attention that as per the Circular the Branch Heads have been 

requested to meticulously  enter/update Staff Pensioners’ data as our Bank will introduce new feature 

in HRMS as Retiree Corner for various activities pertaining to Retirees such as grievance redressal, 

booking of Holiday Home etc. Branch Heads have been requested to complete the task on or before 

14.8.2020.  

 

However, we are getting the information from our Bank  Retirees across the Country that many 

Branches have not yet completed the task /started at all  the task stipulated in terms of the HO 

Circular noted above. In many cases Branch Heads are requesting Bank Pensioners/Bank Retirees to 

come to branches with supportive documents which the Pensioners/Retirees fail to comply with due to 

difficult time going on for attack  of Covid-19. 

 

In view of the facts stated above, we would request you to please extend the date at least  up to 

14.9.2020 so that entering/updating Staff Pensioners’ data are completed smoothly for the interest of 

the Bank Pensioners/Retirees. 

 

Hope you will look into the case personally and extend the date as requested by us for capturing 

essential information of Staff Pensioners in the line of H.O Circular issued by your good Office.  

 

We firmly believe that you will be pleased to do the needful in this regard.  

 

Thanks and Regards, 

 

Sincerely,   

 
(SUBRATA SARKAR) 

General Secretary 

 

Place: Kolkata.  


